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WHAT A CRAZY YEAR 

 
The pandemic has been an experience we will not soon forget, but we are looking forward 
to better times, and hoping that July will bring back a sense of normalcy to us all.   
 
Sadly, Americana Corvette Club’s Annual Car Show in June, at Rolling Hills Casino, has been 
cancelled by the Casino.   
 
Remaining healthy and staying safe is our main objective and leads us to make the 
decision to cancel the Club’s June Meeting as well.  However, we are hopeful that the July 
Meeting will be possible, information to follow 
.   

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
We are sad to announce the sudden passing of  

long-time club member, Darrell Moralli. 

 
Darrell was a Corvette enthusiast & enjoyed everything CORVETTE! 

We will miss you Darrell. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
Bob and Cindy are hoping for a big turnout for  

 The Americana Corvette Club’s Annual Fort Bragg Run   

Friday September 11th, Saturday September 12th, returning Sunday September 13th  

Please R.S.V.P. by the end of June.   

(You can click ‘reply’ on this email to let us know you’re coming along!)   

Plans for this great trip to The Surf Motel & Garden  

will begin as soon as we confirm a headcount. 

!! LET’S GO HAVE SOME CORVETTE FUN !! 



 

🐱   🐈  🐱  🐈  🐱  🐈  🐱  
Jack Edmondson is lucky to have a great helper like Ricky! 

Ricky & Jack are currently working on their 1955 Chevy Pick-up. 
The amazing paint color is ‘Deep Cherry Crystal Pearl’ 

GOOD JOB Ricky!  Oh, ... and Jack!

 
Just a quick reminder about Americana Corvette Club 2020 Membership Dues. 

They are $30. and can be mailed to the following address: 
Sharon Brent 

60 E. Central St. 
Orland, CA   95963 

 

Stay safe and healthy everyone, Americana Corvette Club 
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